Unity College-MOFGA Partnership: Internship and 3 Credits

Unity College and MOFGA have teamed up to form a new partnership that will allow eligible MOFGA farm apprentices to earn academic credit for their experience. The Summer Farm Intensive program is a co-sponsored, immersive education program for students interested in earning academic credit from Unity College while experiencing a MOFGA apprenticeship in sustainable agriculture. Upon successful completion of the program, students earn 3 academic credits from Unity College and a Certificate of Completion. Apprentices will be required to complete a minimum of 180 hours on-farm as well as supplemental academic coursework.

In addition to the many benefits of the MOFGA apprenticeship program, participants will work with program cohorts to learn about and reflect on sustainable agriculture practices, learn why sustainable agriculture practices are important to local food systems, gain the ability to communicate with the public through outreach at MOFGA's Common Ground Country Fair, explore their own attitudes about sustainable agriculture and food systems and explore their feelings about food security and organic practices.

For more information contact Nicole Collins, Director of Career Services at Unity College, at ncollins@unity.edu or 207-509-7213. www.unity.edu/summer_programs/all_summer_courses/summer_farm_intensive
